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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with ACS Playground Adventures for the repair of 

the Fitlot structure at Murray Park that was damaged as a 

result of the March 31, 2023, EF-3 Tornado. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT The amount is not to exceed $92,000.00, and funding is 

available from FEMA, Account No. 270459-G45DF231 

($69,000.00) and Insurance Reimbursement, Account No.  

210459-S45B716 ($23,000.00).  

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The Fitlot structure was severely damaged as a result of the 

March 31, 2023, EF-3 Tornado.  Prior to the damage, the 

structure was heavily utilized and the repair will return this 

amenity to new condition for all users to enjoy. 

 

The Fitlot structure was donated and ACS Playground 

Adventures originally installed the structure.   Vendor 

selection was made utilizing the State Sourcewell Contract, 

No. 030117-LSI. 

 


